
- Message from Lee Owen <lee@1jma.biz> on Tue, 27 May 2014 12:23:40 +0100 ----- 

To: 
Williams Ann 
<ann.williams@nthwales.pnn.police.uk> 

Subject

: 
The Albion 

Hi Ann 

Sorry for the delay in replying, the server went down where my email is based and only come back online this 
morning.  

Following our conversation I can confirm the following; 

We agree to the condition of a "lock out" policy from 12 midnight on Friday and Saturday.   

With regards to and "Boxing" events, as per the suggestion from yourselves, any event will finish at 12 midnight. 

Although there is a possibility of hosting these events we would engage a more experienced operatror to manage the 
event.  I naturally realise that the reponsibility lies with ourselves and we are happy to follow any recomendations 
made by the environmental health and other interested authorities.   

I hope this is the information you require, if you have any questions please let me know.  

Regards 

Lee 

 

 


